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PERSONAL EVANGELISM #14 – GOD’S WORD TO THE SAVED 
 
JESUS PAID THE FULL PENALTY FOR YOU: “Who his own self bare our 
sins in his own body on the tree, that we, being dead to sins, 
should live unto righteousness: by whose stripes ye were healed” 
1 PETER 2:24, (1 COR. 15:3&4) 
 
HIS RIGHTEOUSNESS NOW IS PLACED TO YOUR CREDIT: “But of him are 
ye in Christ Jesus, who of God is made unto us wisdom, and 
righteousness, and sanctification, and redemption:” 1 COR. 1:30, 
(ROM. 10:4) 
 
CONFESS HIM AS YOUR SAVIOR AND LORD: “That if thou shalt confess 
with thy mouth the Lord Jesus, and shalt believe in thine heart 
that God hath raised him from the dead, thou shalt be saved.” 
ROM. 10:9, (MATT. 10:32) 
 
FOLLOW JESUS IN BAPTISM: “And it came to pass in those days, 
that Jesus came from Nazareth of Galilee, and was baptized of 
John in Jordan.” MARK 1:9, (COL. 2:12, ROM. 6:4) 
 
IDENTIFY YOUSELF WITH ONE OF THE LORD’S CHURCHES: “Neither do 
men light a candle, and put it under a bushel, but on a 
candlestick; and it giveth light unto all that are in the house. 
(16) Let your light so shine before men, that they may see your 
good works, and glorify your Father which is in heaven.” MATT. 
5:15&16, (ACTS 2:41) 
 
WORSHIP WITH HIS PEOPLE: “Not forsaking the assembling of 
ourselves together, as the manner of some is; but exhorting one 
another: and so much the more, as ye see the day approaching.” 
HEB. 10:25, (JOHN 20:19, REV. 1:10) 
 
CONFESS TO GOD EVERY SIN: ”If we confess our sins, he is 
faithful and just to forgive us our sins, and to cleanse us from 
all unrighteousness.” 1 JOHN 1:9, (ISA. 55:7, PSALM 51:17) 
 
STUDY THE BIBLE DAILY: “All scripture is given by inspiration of 
God, and is profitable for doctrine, for reproof, for 
correction, for instruction in righteousness: (17) That the man 
of God may be perfect, throughly furnished unto all good works.” 
2 TIM. 3:16&17,  
 
LISTEN TO YOUR PASTOR AND BE TEACHABLE: “These were more noble 
than those in Thessalonica, in that they received the word with 
all readiness of mind, and searched the scriptures daily, 
whether those things were so.” ACTS 17:11 
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1 COR. 15:3&4 – “For I delivered unto you first of all that 
which I also received, how that Christ died for our sins 
according to the scriptures; (4) And that he was buried, and 
that he rose again the third day according to the scriptures:” 
 
ROM. 10:4 – “For Christ is the end of the law for righteousness 
to every one that believeth.” 
 
MATT. 10:32 – “Whosoever therefore shall confess me before men, 
him will I confess also before my Father which is in heaven.” 
 
COL. 2:12 – “Buried with him in baptism, wherein also ye are 
risen with him through the faith of the operation of God, who 
hath raised him from the dead.” 
 
ROM. 6:4 – “Therefore we are buried with him by baptism into 
death: that like as Christ was raised up from the dead by the 
glory of the Father, even so we also should walk in newness of 
life.” 
 
ACTS 2:41 – “Then they that gladly received his word were 
baptized: and the same day there were added unto them about 
three thousand souls.” 
 
JOHN 20:19 – “Then the same day at evening, being the first day 
of the week, when the doors were shut where the disciples were 
assembled for fear of the Jews, came Jesus and stood in the 
midst, and saith unto them, Peace be unto you.” 
 
ACTS 20:7 – “And upon the first day of the week, when the 
disciples came together to break bread, Paul preached unto them, 
ready to depart on the morrow; and continued his speech until 
midnight.” 
 
REV. 1:10 – “I was in the Spirit on the Lord's day, and heard 
behind me a great voice, as of a trumpet,” 
 
ISA. 55:7 – “Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous 
man his thoughts: and let him return unto the LORD, and he will 
have mercy upon him; and to our God, for he will abundantly 
pardon.” 
 
PSALM 51:17 – “The sacrifices of God are a broken spirit: a 
broken and a contrite heart, O God, thou wilt not despise.” 
 
 
 


